
WAC 284-43-7060  Measuring health plan benefits—Nonquantitative 
treatment limitations.  (1) A health plan or issuer may not impose an 
NQTL with respect to mental health or substance use disorder in any 
classification unless, under the terms of the health plan as written 
and in operation, any processes, strategies, evidentiary standards or 
other factors used in applying the NQTL to mental health or substance 
use disorder benefits in the classification are comparable to, and are 
applied no more stringently than, the processes, strategies, evidenti-
ary standards, or other factors used in applying the limitation with 
respect to medical/surgical benefits in the same classification.

(2) All health plan standards, such as in-and-out-of-network geo-
graphic limitations, limitations on inpatient services for situations 
where the participant is a threat to self or others, exclusions for 
court-ordered and involuntary holds, experimental treatment limita-
tions, service coding, exclusions for services provided by clinical 
social workers, and network adequacy, while not specifically enumer-
ated in the illustrative list of NQTLs must be applied in a manner 
that complies with this subsection.
[WSR 16-01-081, recodified as § 284-43-7060, filed 12/14/15, effective 
12/14/15. Statutory Authority: RCW 48.02.060, 48.43.715, 48.44.050, 
48.46.200 and Paul Wellstone and Pete Domenici Mental Health Parity 
and Addiction Equity Act of 2008, Pub. L. 110-343. WSR 14-23-057 (Mat-
ter No. R 2012-29), § 284-43-994, filed 11/17/14, effective 12/18/14.]
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